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State Senator Hugh T. Farley (R, C, I – Schenectady) said the New York State Senate passed

legislation that would prohibit registered sex offenders from living with individuals with

developmental disabilities in community residences operated or licensed by the state. The

bill (S2885) strengthens current protections and helps ensure that individuals with

developmental disabilities are living in a safe environment.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/criminal


Currently, registered sex offenders are permitted to reside in facilities that provide

supervised residence for individuals with developmental disabilities. This bill would prohibit

registered sex offenders from residing in a community residence operated or licensed by the

state Office of Mental Health or the Office for People with Developmental Disabilities.

The bill will be sent to the Assembly.

 


